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DISCUSSION or ISSUBS 

ISSUJ 11 Should the proposed tariff filing to eliminate Mobile 
Telephone Service by ALLTEL Florida, Inc. be approved? 

RBQQKII!QlTIO•J ¥es, the proposed tariff filing to eliminate 
Mobile Telephone Service by ALLTEL Florida, Inc. should be 
approved. The service should be obsoleted effective 9/10/91 such 
that no new customers will be permitted to subscribe to the 
service. The service should be eliminated effective May 1, 1992. 
The customers should be notified by separate mailing no later 
than october 1, 1991 of the elimination of the service and be 
given an explanation that they may choose to subscribe to mobile 
service with ALLTEL Mobile Communications of Florida (as i t is 
the only cat·rier serving the area). This will give the customers 
adequate notice in which to make alternative arrangements. The 
tariff should become effective on September 10 , 1991. 

STAll AI&LYSISt ALLTEL Florida, Inc. (ALLTEL or Company) filed 
proposed revisions to its General Subscriber Services Tariff on 
July 9, 1991. The Company's purpose for this filing was to 
eliminate Mobile Telephone Service from its tariffed offerings. 

ALLTEL maintains that the cost of providing an outdated 
technology such as Mobile Telephone Service far outweighs the 
revenue derived from it . Cellular service is a more current 
technology and an effective substitute for mobile service. The 
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Company proposes that a delayed implementation exist so as to 
qive the customer time to make alternative arrangements. (The 
Company originally proposed a December 9, 1991 elimination date 
but baa since changed the date to May 1, 1992 at the urging of 
staff.) 

Baaed on a monthly rate of $37.00, the revenue impact to 
ALLTEL will be an annual decrease of approximately $4,400.00. 
However, the decline in subscribers indicates that the revenue 
decrease would probably be less than the $4,400.00 annually. 
Some of that $4,400.00 in revenues is offset by the 
infrastructure expenses so the loss in revenues are less than 
$4,400.00. 

Staff believes this filing should be approved. The 
Comaission bas previously approved the obsolescence and/or 
deletion of mobile service for other companies, with a variety of 
grandfatherinqfcutoff dates. Staff believes that t h e 
availability of cellular service in ALLTEL's territory will 
enable the 10 affected customers find a reasonable alternative. 
(ALLTEL Mobile will serve the area by May 1, 1992. There is no 
other cellular carrier available in the area.) Therefore staff 
recommends that the proposed tariff filing to eliminate Mobile 
Telephone Service by ALLTEL Florida, Inc. should be approved. 
The service should be obsoleted effective September 10, 1991 such 
that no new customers may subscribe to the service. The service 
should be eliminated on May 1, 1992. The customers should be 
notified by separate mailing no later than october 1, 1991 of the 
elimination of the service and be given an explanation that they 
may choose to subscribe to mobile service with ALLTEL Mobile 
Communications of Florida, (as it is the only carrier serving the 
area). This will give the customers adequate notice in which 
to make alternative arrangements. The tar i f f should become 
effective on September 10, 1991. 

ISSUJ 21 Should this docket be closed? 

IICOKKIIDAZIOM: Yes, if Issue 1 is approved this tariff should 
become effective on September 10, 1991. If a timely protest is 
filed this tariff should r emai n effective pending resolution n f 
the protest. If no timely protest is filed , this docket should 
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be closed. 

IZAIZ AIILXSISJ At the conclusion of the protest period, if no 
protest is filed this docket should be closed. 
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